
The Traill County Commissioners held a special meeting on May 23, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. with all members 
present. 
 
Purpose of the Meeting:  To award the construction contract for Bridge 106, discuss Bridge 114A and 
Bridge Tour following. Matt Lange, Kris Bakkegard, Wade Thompson of KLJ and Corwyn Martin, Road 
Superintendent were also present. 
 
BRIDGE 106: Bids were received from (1) Red Stone Construction $516,017.89 (2) Industrial Builders 
$504,690.30, (3) Swingen Construction $448,220.20 and (4) Wanzek Construction $466,816.90. Bids 
were opened on May 22, 2017.  On motion of Amb, seconded by Young and carried to award the 
contract to Swingen Construction in the amount of $448,220.20 with Charles Stock, States Attorney 
reviewing the contract before it is signed by Chairman Nesvig. 
 
BRIDGE 114A:  Matt Lange discussed the request from NDDOT on bridge testing and explained what the 
testing would accomplish.  Costs to the county would run between $15,000 and $20,000.  No action was 
taken. 
 
Corwyn Martin informed the board he would be hiring a part-time truck driver to replace Warren 
Grothmann who had passed away. 
 
Special meeting was adjourned at 8:09 a.m. 
 
_______________________________________        _____________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, County Auditor                                       Kendal Nesvig, Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Traill County Commissioners held a special meeting on May 23, 2017 at 8:10 a.m. with all members 
present. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting: To approve a ditch cleaning permit submitted by Ross Johnson 
along County Road #21 in Buxton Township, section 31 and Morgan Township, section 36.   
 
On motion of Amb, seconded by Elliott and carried to approve the permit, with a cost to the county not 
to exceed $1250.00. 
 
Special meeting was adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 
 
_____________________________________          ________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, County Auditor                                   Ken Nesvig, Chairman 
 
 
 
 
  


